
Weekly Learning Reflections 

Week Beginning: 

Happy Friday        

Our second week of the year has seen the children continue to settle into life at Junior School. 

English has seen the children practising their prediction skills based on evidence collected from our 

class story ‘After the Fall – How Humpty Dumpty got back up again’ by Dan Santat as well as verbally 

inferring the information that the text suggests but doesn’t say. Later in the week we looked at 

sentence types and developed expanded noun phrases ready to use in their writing as this unit 

progresses. 

Number and place value has been our focus in maths so children have been demonstrating their 

understanding of number throughout the week. It has been excellent to see the children challenge 

themselves to use correct mathematical language and resources when partitioning 2 and 3 digit 

numbers and persevering when solving problems. 

Have you ever considered what humans would be like if they didn’t have a skeleton? This was a key 

question in our Science lesson on Monday as the children discovered that not all animals have them. 

We explored the difference between endo and exo skeletons and how these differ between 

vertebrates and invertebrate animals before categorising based on these features. 

On top of this we have had 2 PE sessions where the children developed basic PE skills and I was 

blown away with the impressive artist we appear to have across Year 3 on Thursday. Mrs 

Lewis/Wigmore were both singing the children praises after their first music lesson too.# 

⭐⭐⭐STARS OF THE WEEK ⭐⭐⭐ 

Pupil Star of the Week - ⭐Darcie⭐ 

Darcie was nominated for her hard working attitude and ability to challenge herself, no matter the 

lesson. She is also a fantastic friend and helper too.   

 

Teacher Star of the Week - ⭐Leo⭐ 

Leo has worked incredibly hard these last two weeks. He is often one of the first ready to learn and 

often contribute to class discussions. I have been impressed with his independence and ability to 

challenge himself in maths and English.  

 

Well done to our stars. 

⭐⭐⭐ 

 

Hope that you all have a lovely weekend, 

Mrs Mori        

 


